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Taking a “Bite” out of Crime 
             In Carroll County

Scholarship Opportunity
Carroll County Crime Stoppers are offering a $100 scholarship to 2016 Carroll County graduating seniors.

Those applying intending to enter criminal justice related degrees would receive preference during the review of their submitted applications.

Your application should contain the following:

Name

Address

Phone number

Carroll County high school you attend.
College and/or community college you will be attending

A short essay on why you have chosen a criminal justice career

Submit your paperwork by May 10, 2016.

No handwritten applications will be accepted

Submit your application to:

Carroll County Crime Stoppers

Attn: Mike Siciliano, Chairman

114 W. Market Street

Mt. Carroll, IL 61053
